
Exhibit C 
 
 
City of Saint Paul 
 
Saint Paul Public Library 
 
DISPOSITION OF CITY PROPERTY – REPORT TO THE CITY COUNCIL 
 

To the Council of the City of Saint Paul: 

As part of the long range recommendation of the Saint Paul Public Library agency, and as 
directed under Chapter 51 of the City’s Administrative Code, I hereby request that the City 
Council dispose of the following city branch library property: 
 
Arlington Hills Branch Library – 1105 Greenbrier Street (Parcel ID No. 29-29-22-12-0051) 
Lots 1, 2 and Lot 3, Block 4, EVANS ADDITION TO CITY OF ST. PAUL 
 
This property will no longer be needed by the City following completion of the new Payne 
Maryland Community Center, opening in spring, 2014, and the Arlington Hills Library moves its 
operations to the new facility.  Saint Paul Public Library believes it is in the best interests of the 
City to dispose of the property since there will no longer be a need for it with the new library 
coming on line.  However, it is important that the purchaser of this historic structure continue to 
use it in a manner beneficial to the surrounding community. 
 
 
 
Kit Hadley 
Director, Saint Paul Public Library 


